
 

 

MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Jason Mouser, Fire Chief 

DATE: September 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Tiny Houses 

The fire department position is if you should allow tiny homes to be built within 
the city, that you should adopt the 2021 Appendix AQ Tiny House section as 
submitted by Building and Planning Superintendent Janet Sanders. The 
requirements of a normal home are not feasible with many of these units. 
However; by adopting this appendix, it does adequately address our 
concerns of emergency egress and escape within the 2021 Appendix AQ.   


